
For Immediate Release: June 22, 2021

Dr. Terry Neff Announces Resignation from Board of Education

Dr. Terry Neff of the School District of Altoona Board of
Education announced his resignation from the Board at the
regular meeting held June 21, 2021.

Dr. Neff shared that his family will be relocating to the East
Coast.

July 19, 2021 will be Dr. Neff’s last meeting with the Board of
Education.

“On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank Dr. Neff for his
service to the Board, to our students, and to the community of
Altoona. We have benefited from his input and insights,” said
Rick Risler, President of the Board of Education.

According to District Policy, the Board will have 60 days after
his last meeting to fill Dr. Neff’s vacancy.
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